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Table Tennis England Annual Review published

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: June 12, 2019

The Table Tennis England Annual Review 2018/19 has been published and members and interested parties now
have the opportunity to ask questions ahead of the Annual Conference on June 29.

The Review, which can be downloaded below, covers the financial year ended March 31, 2019, alongside the
2018/19 playing season.

Questions and points of accuracy can be submitted to us by filling in the online form immediately below, or by
downloading the Word document at the bottom of the page and returning to help@tabletennisengland.co.uk

Questions must be submitted by noon on Friday June 21. We will publish written responses on Wednesday June
26 on our website and will send them to Company Members. Attendees at the Annual Conference will have the
opportunity to ask additional questions on the day.

The final version of the Annual Review will be printed on June 26 and will be available at the Annual
Conference/AGM. Hard copies will also be sent to:

e County Representative Company members (National Council)
e League representative Company members

e PremierClubs

e Vice-Presidents

e Honorary Life Members

The printed version will include the results from upcoming competitions (PG Mutual U10-U13 National
Championships and Junior National Cup) and any corrections arising from points of accuracy. It will also be
uploaded to our website.

This is the second year that Table Tennis England has given the opportunity for questions in advance of the


mailto:help@tabletennisengland.co.uk

Annual Conference. This allows our whole membership to engage and ask questions, rather than just those in
attendance on the day, as well as allowing us to give a detailed, reasoned response to the wider membership
rather than just a verbal response at the conference.
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